
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Corrective Action Plan for the Burnett Oil Gissler B-3-1
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2015 9:13:10 AM

 
 
From: Burton, Michael [mailto:mburton@blm.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2014 7:24 AM
To: Lara Weinheimer; Brian Wall; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Re: Corrective Action Plan for the Burnett Oil Gissler B-3-1
 
Lara,
This plan is approved with these stipulations. 
1. Take SP 1 down to 1' BGS.
2. Take SP 4 down to 1.5' BGS.
3. Because all of the contamination will not be removed, the operator will be required to
 address the remaining contamination upon abandonment of this facility.
4. You must obtain like approval from NMOCD.
Thanks
 

Mike Burton
BLM-CFO
Environmental Protection Specialist
575-234-2226 office
575-361-3574 cell
mburton@blm.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or
 privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended
 recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and
 its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received
 this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email
 from your system. Thank you.
 
 

On Wed, Mar 19, 2014 at 10:15 AM, Lara Weinheimer <lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com> wrote:
NU14047MB
 
Mike, attached is the Corrective Action Plan for the Burnett Oil Gissler B-3-1.  If you have
 any questions, please let us know.  Otherwise, we await your approval.
 
Thanks!
 
Lara Weinheimer
Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety
Project Scientist
419 West Cain
Hobbs, NM  88240
(575) 441-0431
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